Beloved in Christ,

Wednesday, September 9, 2020

| wanted to reach out to you and thank you, again, for your partnership in the work in
Nigeria. You are doing a good work in Africa. Because of you, we were able to:

Training
Through your partnership, our schools had 204 Bible

>~ ... _students who will go on to ¢

evangelize and build the Churches
of Christ in Nigeria. Even with the
COVID19, we are still teaching! We
have started launching online
classes for our students to learn.
We plan to continue this hybrid
approach in the coming term.

- In fact, we project for the new school term starting in September 2020 to

have 269 students studying, with increases at both NCBC and WNCC. God is giving the increase

because of you!

Progress

We are thankful for Goodnews Peter and his service to NCBC over the years. He has been a true

bIessmg to the work and we wish him well in his endeavor with the Bible

Ay Teachers Program. We have appointed a
new Provost (Director) to the post at
NCBC named Joe Obinna. Joe is widowed
and has three children.
education and experience necessary for
the position, but more importantly than
that, he has the passion and zeal to lead
the school to greater service to the
brotherhood in Nigeria and beyond. We
are thankful for him and to God for

making this possible.
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Renovations at NCBC

Through your partnership, we were able to put a new roof on one of our dormitories at the
Nigerian Christian Bible College. The previous building was unusable as the roof leaked and was
unsafe. However, because of your assistance, we were able to put a new roof on the dorm and
we will be housing students there this September.

Vocational Skills at WNCC

Because of your continued partnership, we have been able to expand our vocational skills area
of the school. We now are able to offer poultry programs, fish farming, computer skills and
networking, and other agricultural programs which not only benefit the students at WNCC but
- st /fﬂ,ﬁd"" provide much-needed revenue for the school.

Recently, the school launched a plantain program
(plantain is similar to bananas). This program will
benefit the school for many years to come.

We are also launching a virtual classroom at
WNCC for students to learn online. This pilot
program was born due to the COVID-19
pandemic but has proved to be an effective
method of instruction.

Why??
Your support and partnership in the work in Africa is benefitting many souls for eternity.
Together, we are building the Lord’s church in Nigeria and beyond. To God be the glory.
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